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A PUBLICATION OF THE ALABAMA DENTAL ASSOCIATION

ALDA Opposes Proposed Board of Dental Examiners
Rule on Administration of Botulinum Toxin

The Alabama Dental Association opposes proposed Board of Dental Examiners
Rule 270-X-2-.25 Administration of Botulinum Toxin and Similar Treatments by
Dentists as written.

The Association has requested a meeting of a Joint Committee consisting of three (3)
ALDA leaders and three (3) elected Board member dentists to discuss our opposition to
this proposed Board Rule, as well as Board Rule 270-X-2-.21 Oral Conscious Sedation.
We have requested a meeting of this Joint Committee before June 7, 2024, which is the
next scheduled public meeting of the Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama.

Check your Alabama Dental Connection newsletter for updates on this and other
important information for Alabama dentists.
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